
August 30, 2023

Good Morning from Serenades in The Villages! 

We wanted to send an update as Hurricane Idalia starts to make 
landfall in Florida.

Last night was just about “Business and Usual” for us here at 
Serenades. There was some rain and the winds started hollowing, 
but all our residents and care team stayed safe, secure, and dry 
overnight. We never lost power here in the community but we are 
fully prepared in case the storm impacted us more than expected.

We had some fun yesterday evening with our residents playing some 
fun games and sharing some great laughs and this afternoon we are 
celebrating the storm being over with some Ice Cream! Stay tuned to 
our Facebook page to see all we get up to as we finish riding out the 
storm.

Tomorrow (Thursday) we should be back to a regular day unless 
there are some major changes to the forecast.

Thanks again for all the thoughts and prayers that helped us through 
the night! We hope you and your families stay as safe as we are here 
at Serenades!

If there is ANYTHING we can do for you and your family, please never 
hesitate to reach out!

Sincerely,

Alyssa Ingle
Executive Director

https://www.facebook.com/serenadesVillages
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE



